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	Legislation Proposed Which Threatens Design Build and Public Private Partnerships

AB 294 was recently amended to include language that would threaten the use of public private partnerships (P-3’s) and design build contracting. The bill would require that all project development, document preparation and construction inspection services on these types of contracts be conducted by employees of Caltrans. This would severely restrict the use of these mechanisms and threaten their viability statewide. Metro’s Legislative Program includes a provision supporting efforts to broaden the use of P3’s and design-build. This legislation is counter to that provision and Metro’s advocacy team has been authorized to work with the coalition opposing this bill. As of the writing of this alert, AB 294 is pending consideration in the Senate. It is possible that the bill may be heard on the floor of the Senate in the very near future. 
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